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Upcoming Programs & Events: 
Feb 6th Tom Stewart P/C 
Feb 11th Board Meeting 
Feb 13th Tami Scheele  
Feb 15th  Valentine Party– at the 
Seminole Entertainment Center 
Feb 20th Students of the Month 
Feb 25th  Sanders School—S O M 
Feb 27th Starlyn Fikkert P/C 
    Pin Park Employee of Year 
Mar 3rd Board Meeting 
Mar 5th Chantel Wonder  
Mar 7th BOWLATHON 
Mar 12th Doug Oppenheimer P/C 
Mar 19th      Theresa Pinnix 
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Missed Last Week:  
Joe Kolodziej  Wendy Sideri  
Barbara MacKellar     Jeff MacKellar 
Paul Scheele               Jerry Wennlund 
Jimmy Hammond       Chris Patel 
Josh Astarita               Theresa Pinnix 

Trivia Questions:  
1. What year was Kobe Bryant drafted? 
2. What NBA team drafted him? 
3. What pick was he drafted in the first 

round? 
4. In what city and in what year did he 

win his first Olympic Gold Medal? 
5. In what city and in what year did he 

win his second gold medal? 
6. What number did he wear in the 

Olympic games? 
7. Who holds the NBA scoring record 

for most points in a game? 
8. Who is second, how many points did 

he score, and in what year? 

This Week’s Agenda: 
Pledge of Allegiance  
Singing of God Bless America or Let There Be Peace on Earth 
Rotary Prayer: Jimmy Hammond & Jim Fikkert 
Rotarian & Guest Introductions: Cory Krauss, & Doug Oppenheimer 
Sergeant at Arms Announcements: Tom Stewart & Kevin Krauss  

Guests of Rotarians: 
Jim Andrews……...Friend of Richard Breske 
 

Rotarian Birthdays: 
Doug Oppenheimer……….1/31……….74 Yrs 

Club Anniversaries: 
Sandy Donaghy ……..Jan 7th ……..1 Year 
Carolyn Burns ……...Jan 8th ……...5 Yrs  
Donna Cloud ……….Jan 8th ……...5 Yrs  
Dolores Caunitz …… Jan 8th …….. 5 Yrs 
Christine Patel………Jan 26th….….8 Yrs 



 

Bowl-a-thon - March 7th! 
 

We have less than two months for 
final preparations. 

 

1. Bring in items for the Raffle—The Sooner the Better so lists can 
be made. 

2. Drop off to Joe Minarik at Swanson Tool or 
3. Drop off at Seminole Lanes’ Corporate Office.  
4. Please make sure you give them the approximate value of the 

items.  
5. If you are planning to donate money for one of Pete Hervey’s 

Golden Gate teams, please email that information to Pete and 
Janet so that Pete can start scheduling up bowlers and Janet 
can start reserving lanes. 

6. Please let Jerry and Janet know if you will have a team(s) so 
that lanes can also be reserved. 

7. We are in need of bottles of liquor for the liquor basket. Please 
plan to purchase a bottle and bring it in.  

8. Send off letters to your suppliers, your friends, your doctors, 
dentist, etc. asking for $$$ for a donation as a lane sponsor. 

Next Week’s Program: 
Program Chairman and President—Elect Tom 
Stewart will present a program on the Pinellas Park 
Rotary Foundation, the upcoming Bowl-a Thon on 
March 7th, and the process regarding how we can 
take tax deductions for donations, as well as other  
issues regarding the Foundation. 



 

Last Week’s Program: 
 

Program Chairman Paul Scheele was unable to make 
the meeting so his lovely wife and fellow Rotarian, Tami 
Scheele, who is the District Membership Chairperson 
for Area 1 and Area 2.take his place. She spoke to us 
about increasing our club membership and our outreach.  
 
Tami joined Rotary in 2004 because she wanted to volunteer and give back to 
the community.  Rotary has a 1.2 million people network. As our new slogan 
says, “Rotary Opens Opportunity.” We grow stronger through our club’s            
collective knowledge., and Rotary gives us a chance to connect with the              
community through acts of service. Rotary embraces constant renewal as we 
renew ourselves by interacting with each other and the many organizations and 
people that our lives touch. 

This Week’s Program: 
Program Chairman David Sideri will provide a discussion 
about the process of electroplating and how the very important 
work that he does at his company, AdTec II, affects our lives. 
 

Electroplating is a process of depositing a layer of any desired 
metal or another material by means of electricity.                          
Electroplating is primarily used to change the surface                      
properties of an object, but may also be used to build up              
thickness on undersized parts or to form objects by electroforming. The process 
used in electroplating is called electrodeposition. The most common form of                    
electroplating is used for creating coins, such as U.S. pennies, which are made 
of zinc covered in a layer of copper. 
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2020 Valentine Party 

Sat Feb 15, 2020, 5-7:30pm      Seminole Lanes-8668 Park Blvd 
Food - Beverages - Games -  Bowling       $25 per person 

Includes Pizza, Beverages, Bowling & $5 game card 
RSVP (call or text)  Theresa Pinnix  727-504-0347 before Feb 10th 



 

 
 
 

Happy Events:       by Janet Waddell 
 

Joe Minarik: His wife, Pat’s, surgery has 
been postponed again. Seems she had blood 
infection. She is taking antibiotics and             
hopefully she will be able to have the surgery 
next week. 
Jerry Krauss: When he woke up yesterday, 
they had NO heat. He called United A/C and 
they were out in less than two hours and had 
it fixed! Thanks Yvonne!  
Don Higgins: Happy to have two of his 
grandchildren coming from Minnesota to 
spend Spring Break with them. 
Ken Bray: Happy to say he just made            
reservations to be in Costa Rica for a good 
part of May. 
David Allen: Happy to say he and Linda just 
came back from an enlightening trip to Cuba. 
David Sideri: The weather lately has been 
reminding him of how much he does NOT 
like Cold weather! 
Yvonne Fay: Thank you to Jerry for the 
“shout-out”. Happy she and Kevin took their 
granddaughter to Zoo Tampa at the Lowry 
Park Zoo. Such a nice experience. She 
strongly recommends it.  
Phil England: Happy to have been a                  
participant in a local Poker tournament with 
18 other players. He came in 5th, but the sad 
part was that they only paid 4 places! 
Kevin Krauss: Happy to have enjoyed a 5 
day stay in Charleston. He had a great trip! 

Words of Wisdom 
 

“I can remember way back when 
a liberal was generous with his 

own money.” 

Will Rogers 
Club Buddies 

 

50 /  50 
JANET WADDELL won 
the prize for $10 and            
donated it back to the 
club. The Jackpot starts 
over at $18 next week! 

Buddy Brown Jeff MacKellar 

Harry Alchin Doug Oppenheimer 

David Allen Richard Breske 

Theresa Pinnix Kenny Krauss 

David Sideri Cory Krauss 

Jim Plunkett Christine Patel 

Janet Waddell Joe Minarik 

Jerry Krauss Yvonne Fay 

Phil England Joe Kolodziej 

Tami Scheele Jimmy Hammond 

Jim Fikkert Chantel Wonder 

Ken Bray Don Higgins 

Tom Stewart Kevin Krauss 

Wendy Sideri Starlyn Fikkert 

Paul Scheele Nhi Nguyen / Alex Cruz 

Josh Astarita Barbara MacKellar 

Hope Peterson Jerry Wennlund 

  h-Dr Paul Nanda 

h-Donna Cloud h-Sandy Donaghy 

h-Carolyn Burns h-Dolores Caunitz 

Another Lexophile 

A thief who stole a calendar got 
twelve months.   


